

THANK YOU AND NOW LET'S GO THROUGH THIS DOOR INTO THE NEXT CHAPTER



We invite you to enter this door into the next chapter of Miriam Medical Clinics (MMC). MMC has been over 10 years in the making. We started by visiting the homeless in shelters, renting a space from a church and most recently partnering with BEBASHI. We now do home visits with students from Philadelphia College of Osteopathic Medicine and Philadelphia University of the Sciences. We have now vaccinated thousands of Philadelphia area residents for influenza and COVID. To meet the challenges of this next year we entered through the door of the newly renovated office and into the next chapter. We thank you for making this possible.





We thank God for your investment in the lives of men and women, not only for the sake of better health, but most importantly the better life found only in Jesus the Christ. We need your continued support for this work, both by praying and giving. We continue to hire and train new staff for the multiple outreaches of Miriam Medical Clinics (www.miriammedical.org).





The Philadelphia Police Department has been extremely helpful in trying to make our community safer. They participated in our 5th annual Gun Buy Back and to date we have been able to remove hundreds of lethal weapons from the homes and streets. We will continue and expand this relationship in the coming years.





The Nazarene Narrative has actively worked to bring harmony to the many denominations of the church, working across cultural divides. Lifting Jesus up is greater than any civic or political agenda.

Without peace in the church there will never be peace in the world.

We helped give men and women another chance, for another chapter in their lives. *The Christian Legal Clinics of Philadelphia* offered free legal services to men and women who needed to address the legal issues which curtailed their chances of moving on in life.







God has given us the opportunity to witness healing in our own lives as both Kay and I recovered from COVID. Kay was hospitalized from the illness which I brought home from my work site. We now practice even greater precautions.

We had a beautiful summer and fall as we visited family and celebrated birthdays and other special events with new parameters.



We enjoy being grandparents proud of what God is doing in the lives of our own adult offspring.









We spent precious time with mothers, fathers, aunts, uncles, cousins, nephews, nieces, brothers, and sisters.

We look forward to what God will do in the next chapters. Thank you for sharing so much of your resources which enable us to help others through these challenges of life.

God is still opening doors, and with your prayers we will keep walking through. We invite you to be a part of what we do by giving to us through World Gospel Mission. Either directly to the Miriam Medical Clinics project or to Michael and Kay Johnson ministries at WGM. All the support goes to the ministries as outlined, except of course, these two bears on the bed.

For more information visit us at www.wgm.org/michaeljohnson







WGM P.O. Box 948 • Marion, IN 46952-0948